
PARENT CLASS OBSERVATION POLICY 

 

PARENT CLASS OBSERVATION. 
We use a rotating A, B group class observation policy. Each parent 

will be assigned to an A or B group and will be able to observe 
classes on the dates assigned to their group Only. This is done to 

keep the number of people upstairs in the observation area down. 

You will be given an observation PASS. Your observation Dates will 

on your pass And at the bottom of the Gym Calendar on our website.  

You will pick up your Pass on your child's 1st day of class.  Everyone, 

returning and new, Must Pick Up a Pass.  

**NO ONE WITHOUT A CURRENT PASS WILL BE ALLOWED TO BE 

UPSTAIRS IN THE OBSERVATION AREA. Pictures of Passes on a 

phone will Not be allowed. If you lose your pass there is a $5.00 

charge for a replacement. 

**Siblings Only will be allowed to accompany parents upstairs and 
**they MUST SIT on the bleachers with a parent.**They will Not be 

allowed to run around upstairs. 
  

We do ask that you keep the number of children you bring to a 

Minimum. 

Masks are not required but encouraged if you are not vaccinated. 

If you have been Sick with any illness, PLEASE STAY HOME. Please 

respect the health of others and Stay within your own personal 

space while observing. 

 


